



EDGA Council Meeting
 July 08, 2021 8:30-9:30pm
 Rundle Park

Distribution/Attendees:

- | | |
|-----------------------|------------------------|
| (X) President | Tim Plamondon |
| (X) Vice-President | Kalen Faubert (Foobie) |
| () Secretary | Vicky Yeung |
| (X) Treasurer | Joey Wilson |
| (X) Member-At-Large | Travis Bouchard |
| (X) Member-At-Large | Wally Ovalle |
| (X) Member-At-Large | Tim Schuurman |
| () Social Media Rep | Gabe Piska |
| () Norwester Coord | Josh Smith |

Agenda	Notes	Action Items
	Meeting commences: 8:37pm	
1. League/Club	1.1 The Hills <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● No changes since last meeting ● Gander has been fully paid out for the amount owing. 1.2 Norwester <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● No scores available on website 1.3 Women's <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● 8 new women last night! Organic growth through media globally and locally 	-Travis to copy and paste the Rundle score sheet and apply to Norwester. -Tim and Josh to discuss Norwester tiering structure.

	<p>1.4 Rundle</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Any final considerations for a last make up round? ● Give away prizes still needed. <p>1.5 Club</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● 208 registered players ● 205 fully paid (Tessa Loates, Andy Noel, Krista Pare) ● 284 Instagram followers ● 760 Facebook group members 	<p>-Tim to put out an ask for league prizing.</p> <p>-Window for make up rounds closed.</p>
<p>2. Courses</p>	<p>2.1 Hermitage</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Development Permit is active and can be extended. ● City is currently reviewing the June 16th layout and the naturalized areas. ● Tee Pad markers still require a solution <p>2.2 Science Park</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Send another email to check in on the status. Maps sent in, but nothing has come down the pipe. ● 14 nice tones are in place. ● Foobie to do some maintenance. <p>2.3 Hospital</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Joey to look through e-mails to find a contact person and reach out (Did this happen?) ● Nothing to pursue at the moment. <p>2.4 Sherwood Park</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Tim spoke to Steven Gregersen about potentially buying baskets together for a course here to share cost ● Waiting for a course designer to come out and review it. <p>2.5 Course Signs</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Foobie has sent in all the information for a guy who can do everything for us. ● Get the main sign done. 	<p>-Waiting on the city to get back to us</p> <p>-Waiting for the Province to get back to us.</p> <p>-Waiting for the management at the Hospital to get back to us.</p> <p>-Steven and Chris are still waiting to hear back from the city.</p> <p>-Wally to give a basket quote to Tim, who will present it to Steven and Chris.</p>

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Curtis will have some things done this weekend. <p>2.6 Rundle Park Hole 4 & 5 Update</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Have offered Terry multiple opportunities to meet to discuss the basket positions, but he has yet to make a single time work. ● No complaints since moving them both to the left. 	
3. Tournaments	<p>3.1 River City Cup</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● To be entirely hosted at Rundle Park, as Hermitage won't be ready in time. ● Final stages are being completed to have Alley Kat beer gardens set up between Hole 18 basket and the putting green. ● Disc Dawg will also be there ● Tim to put out a call for volunteers <p>3.2 Mixed Doubles event</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Idea to host a monthly random mixed doubles event. ● Select spots would be available, would be a good opportunity to mix our leagues and grow the community. ● Generate more money for EDGA <p>3.3 Other events</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Potential memorial event? ● Year end wrap up party. 	
4. Website Update	<p>4.1 Update</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Ace club on new page ● Travis to meet with Vicky tomorrow to go over the list of things to do. ● 	
5. Finance Update	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● \$26,683.00 in the account ● Payouts are around \$10,000. ● We have some room to buy things, but not go overboard. 	
6. Next Meeting	August 9th @ 8:30pm	
7. Adjournment	9:20 PM	